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Thank you for attending your parents’ 
evening appointment and REALLY BIG 

THANKS for all the incredible comments we 
received too. After a very difficult year, 

your positive feedback means a great deal 
to us all.  
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Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

We will be having a special assembly 

to say godbye to our Year 6 children 

on Wednesday 20th July. All parents 

and carers of year 6 pupils are 

invited to attend. The asembly will 

last approximately 45 minutes. 

PLEASE NOTE: If there is a dramatic 

increase in Covid cases in school, we 

may be forced to cancel this event. 

Parental Consultation 

The parental consultation regarding extending the 

length of the school 

day will be over 

tomorrow. We have 

not received one 

question, complaint 

or concern 

regarding this from 

all stakeholders. If 

no communcation arrives tomorrow, the school day 

will start at 8.45am and finish at 3.15pm from 

September 1st 2022. 



 

Date  Event  Notes  

7th July  Year 4 Trip to Blists Hill    

Monday 11th 

July 

Year 5 Trip to Blists Hill  

14th July Whole school visit to Church for 

Leavers’ mass 

This will be dependent on Covid 

numbers 

15th July   Year 6 Sleepover  This year, the children want a 

Christmas theme – Christmas 

pyjama wearing, Christmas cookie 

making, Secreta Santa  

20th July at 

9am 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly All Year 6 parents and carers are 

invited 

20th July  Break-up for the summer 

holidays  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


